6/30/2020 Mail - Amy Willem - Qutlook

Water bill

Amy Eddy <baheddy3@gmail.com>
Mon 6/29/2020 8:52 PM

To: Amy Willem <amywillem@hotmail.com>

Hello Amy! | am sending this email in regards to our garden hose being turned and left on,
approximately June 18th or 19th, until | found it on June 22. | honestly don't know what happened, we
noticed low water pressure, but thought it was due to the new water tower being installed. We finally
realized it when we went to get Hank's kayak out of the basement and realized it was flooded, due to
the foundation being over a hundred years old and the water was seeping in. | would greatly
appreciate it if the board considers crediting the sewer portion of my bill due to this unfortunate
situation. Thank you in advance,

Amy Eddy
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